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What’s on at Warrimoo 

Aim High to Achieve 

NOTES DISTRIBUTED 

 
Notes can be accessed via this link below 

https://warrimoo-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
notes.html  
 

JULY 

TERM 3 

 
 
 
2021 Kindergarten  

enrolments are now 
being taken 

Please see enrolment form in 
newsletter 

http://www.glenbrook-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
https://warrimoo-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/notes.html
https://warrimoo-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/notes.html
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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
As we approach the conclusion of Semester 1 I would like to wish you all a very happy, safe and 
relaxing winter school holiday break, after all that 2020 has thrown at us all we definitely need it. I 
hope you manage to find some quality time with family and friends to rest, relax and revitalise      
before school returns for students on Tuesday, 21

st
 July 2020.  

  
Bike/Scooter Safety 
The surrounding streets of Warrimoo Public School in general are usually quite quiet in regards to 
traffic flow, however, on the shoulder of school hours Florabella Street becomes a hustling and   
bustling location. It is fitting for me to remind all students about the importance of walking and riding 
bikes/scooters safely to and from school. We have had several telephone calls and personal contact 
with community members who are concerned about  near misses that they have recently had. The 
health and safety of all our children is our number one concern and I request that you echo my  
message with your children regarding staying safe traveling to and from school each and every day.  
 
School Reports 
Earlier in the term I communicated to you that a modified school report would be developed for all 
students in Semester 1 2020. Inline with the Department of Education requirements there will not be 
an A-E scale provided for each Key Learning Area, however, teachers will report on the effort 
achieved in English and Mathematics and provide a written comment in both these areas.            
Additionally a general comment will also be provided. Semester 1 reports will be forwarded home on 
Friday 24

th
 July, Week 1 Term 3. 

 
Parent Teacher Interviews 
COVID-19 has impacted all aspects of what and how we do things at Warrimoo Public School.     
Unfortunately, at the conclusion of Term 1 the school was forced to cancel Parent Teacher           
Interviews as we moved into remote learning. The Department of Education has issued new guide-
lines to schools recently that indicates schools can and should implement Parent Teacher            
Interviews following the release of modified Semester 1 school reports, with a strong emphasis on 
conducting them remotely. On Tuesday 28

th
 July, Week 2 Term 3, our school will be running our 

Parent Teacher Interviews through Zoom sessions. Further information regarding booking in times 
and how to access the Zoom meeting will be provided at the beginning of Term 3. Please stay tuned 
to upcoming communication in relation to the interviews.  
  
Modified Athletics Carnival in Term 3 
Announcements have been made several weeks ago regarding the cancelation of all PSSA and 
State carnivals throughout 2020. Therefore, the requirements of formulating a school team for these 
events is not necessary. Due to continued restrictions regarding inviting parents into school events 
in Term 3 we have made the decision to conduct a modified event on school grounds early in the 
term. Unfortunately, at this stage we are unable to open this up to spectators and parent helpers. 
We look forward to a time in the near future where we can share events such as these at Warrimoo 
Public School. Thank you for your understanding and ongoing support of our school.  
 
Book Fair in 2020 
Traditionally Warrimoo Public School holds the annual Book Fair in Education Week during Term 3. 
The Book Fair was been postponed in 2020 until Week 6 of Term 4. Scholastics have agreed to our 
request to change the date of the event and will provide us with the school kits later in the year.  
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Semester 1 Principal’s Assembly 
The Semester 1 Gold Award assembly has been postponed until we can reopen our school grounds 
to our parent community. Please note that on Friday 26

th
 June we held a brief 15-minute assembly 

to award the Silver Awards to some of our students. Congratulations on your fine achievement girls 
and boys. 

                       
 
 
2021 School Enrolments 
Kindergarten enrolments and all other enrolments for 2021 are currently being taken. In order for us 
to prepare our classes and ensure that equitable class numbers are maintained it is essential that 
we have all the information needed leading into 2021. If you know of someone who is enrolling at 
Warrimoo Public School and has not yet done so, could you please pass on our school details?   
Additionally, if you have children in Kindergarten to Year 5 and are planning on moving at the end of 
the year, that information is important also. 
 
 
Promotional Flyer Letter Box Drops 
At Warrimoo Public School we are committed to providing  
the very best opportunities for the students within our  
school and the wider community. We are currently taking  
proactive measure to increase and improve our profile  
within Warrimoo. The school has developed an information 
flyer and we are looking at having it distributed throughout our 
school intake boundaries.   
We are requesting the support of our families in assisting  
our school with a letter box drop throughout the community  
of Warrimoo. If you are interested in strapping on your  
shoes and walking some of the streets it  
would be greatly appreciated. If you can assist please make  
contact with Mrs Maz in the school administration to discuss 
which streets you may be able to support with.  
Thank you in advanced for any support you may be able to  
offer. 
 
 
I wish you a very happy week ahead and school holiday period.  
My kindest regards, 
 
Mr Tony Jeff 
Principal 
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